NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE POSSIBLE REDUCTION OF
COUNTYWIDE POLLING PLACES FOR MARION COUNTY, TEXAS

Notice is hereby given that on the 28" day of July, 2021, the Commissioner’s
Court of Marion County will hold a special meeting at 9:00 a.m. in the Annex
Courtroom located at 114 West Austin St., Jefferson, TX. 75657.

This meeting will be conducted to hear public comment on reducing the seven (7)
current Countywide Polling Places down to five (5).

A public comment form is available on the county’s website that must be
completed and emailed to vickie.smith@co.marion.tx.us by 8:30 a.m. on the date
of the meeting if you wish to address the Commissioner’s Court. You may also
pick up this form at the Marion County Clerk’s office located at 102 W. Austin 5t.,
#206, Jefferson, TX. 75657. If you wish to address the Court, you will be allotted
three (3) minutes to speak. If you are unable to attend this meeting, you may
submit written comments to vickie.smith@co.marion.tx.us by 8:30 a.m. on the
date of the meeting.




